
 
 
Dr. Charles Schwartz, MD, FASE, wins the ASE Foundation’s “Free Hotel 
Night” Raffle at the 25th Annual Scientific Sessions in Portland, Oregon. 
 
In celebration of the 25th Anniversary of the ASE Scientific Sessions, the ASE Foundation held a raffle 
to raise money for its initiatives: research awards, travel grants, scholarships, guidelines-based 
projects, humanitarian events, and international sonographer training. The ASE Foundation 
awarded a lucky raffle ticket holder with one complimentary night’s stay at an ASE designated hotel.  
A big thank you to our winner Dr. Schwartz (pictured below) and all attendees who participated in 
this one of a kind fundraising activity! 
 

 
 
“The ASE Foundation is an important tool in safeguarding the future of 
echocardiography. By providing students and fellows’ financial support and offering 
awards for outstanding research, the ASE foundation stimulates new ideas in the field of 
echocardiography. The ASE Foundation is important for quality patient care by promoting 
guidelines-based projects, which standardizes care. The humanitarian missions, which the 
ASE Foundation sponsors, allows echocardiography to reach individuals who would 
otherwise not have access to this advanced and wonderful technology. The ASE 
Foundation needs everybody’s help to safeguard the future of echocardiography.”    
 
Charles Schwartz, MD, FASE, FACC, FACP 


